CORRESPONDENCE
4/14/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01960-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 4:19 PM

To: ‘Linda Berndt'

Subject: RE: Docket 20200093-GU

Good Afternoon,

Per your request we have added Eagle LNG Partners LLC, Attn: Linda Berndt, as an interested person in docket
20200093-GU.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Linda Berndt <lindaberndt@ferus.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14,2020 4:12 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Linda Berndt <lindaberndt@eaglelng.com>; Matthew Fisher <matthewfisher@ferus.com>
Subject: Docket 20200093-GU

Hello,

We wish to request that Eagle LNG Partners LLC, Attn: Linda Berndt, Vice President Government Affairs, be listed as an interested
party in the following docket:

e Docket 20200093-GU - Petition for approval of tariff modifications for liquified natural gas service by Peoples Gas System.

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW — Notice of Workshops, all recommendations, and final orders
issued by the Commission to lindaberndt@eaglelng.com.

If you have additional questions please contact me at (214) 864-1886. Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Linda Berndt | Vice President Government and Public Affairs

Eagle LNG Partners LLC

Research Forest Lakeside No. 4

2445 Technology Forest Blvd, Suite 500 | The Woodlands, TX 77381
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Cell: +1 214-864-1886
lindaberndt@eaglelng.com
www.eaglelng.com






